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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

At Holy Trinity we want to provide a safe environment for all students. In order to do this we need the                     
support of parents and carers. Holy Trinity has a hands off policy so all children feel safe. I encourage all                    
parents and carers to regularly discuss the importance of keep hands off. 
 

The way the children interact with each other is so important when creating a strong learning                
environment.  
Another way parents and carers can support the children is by regularly discussing positive ways of                
interacting, such as keeping calm when issues arise so they can be sorted out or using positive                 
language and not swearing. 
 

By constantly working together we can develop a school climate that is welcoming for all. 
 

Stage 3 Excursion - Pictures at an Exhibition - Sydney Symphony Orchestra 
On Thursday Stage Three went to The Riverside Theatre to see the one and              
only Sydney Symphony Orchestra perform - ​Pictures at an Exhibition​. They           
played so well that it was like being at the movies with surround sound.  
 

There was a mime who acted out different        
scenes while the orchestra played. The      
musicians amazing talent inspired Stage 3,      
that if you try hard enough you can reach         
any limit.  
 

It was a great experience for all.  
                    ​(written by Dylan and Thomas) 
 

Holy Trinity’s Learning Agenda 
Holy Trinity has learning Goals in Formation, Literacy and Numeracy. Each year 3 major goals are                
developed throughout the year. These goals are based on the data we gather in the preceding year.                 
These goals, that are quite specific and measurable, provide the teaching staff with direction and focus                
for developing our teaching and learning programs and for making decisions in regards to professional               
development for teachers.  
 

The three goals that we will be focusing on this year are briefly outlined below:  
 

Religious Education Goal:​ To transfer knowledge of Scripture through the development of rich, 
engaging inquiry based tasks to allow students to reflect on their own spirituality 
 

Literacy Goal:​ Students will improve their ability to interpret and apply appropriate vocabulary when 
speaking, reading and writing.  
 

Numeracy Goal:​ ​All students to improve their ability to articulate and demonstrate mathematical 
reasoning through challenging tasks.  
If you require further information on Holy Trinity’s 2019 Learning Agenda / Goals please don’t hesitate 
to talk to any teacher. We will be happy to answer your questions. 
 

God bless, 
 

Jason Fisher  
Assistant Principal 

 



Religious Education News​: 
 

St Patrick’s Day Mass: ​Today our primary students joined the students from Delany College for a                
mass to celebrate St Patrick’s Day. At this mass the school leaders from Delany were commissioned.                
We hope that one day in the future it will be students from Holy Trinity standing proudly as leaders of                    
their high school. 
 
Community Prayer​: ​Each Tuesday morning at 8:45 you are welcome to join the students, parents and                
teachers for community prayer. This is a beautiful opportunity to come together as a community and                
connect with the scripture each week. 

Mark Galea 
Religious Education Coordinator 
 

EASTER RAFFLE It is time to prepare again for our 
Easter Raffle. 
 

Please donate Easter eggs and     
or baskets for prizes. If everyone 

donates a little we will end up       
with lots of prizes so that we can       
make up baskets to be raffled on       
Wednesday 10​th​ April.  

           The more donations, the more prizes we will have. 
 

Holy Trinity Picnic Rugs 
 

The picnic rugs came in very handy at the picnic morning tea on Wednesday last week.                
Last year some families took some home to wash for us, if you find one at home, please                  
return it to school, thank you.  

 

 

 


